
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 08 February 2022 21:35 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen Willmott Dartmouth Park tree comments 8/2/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
List 670 
2022/0296/T. 20 Brookfield Park 
No objection to the felling of the dead/dying Cherry tree (T1) or the removal of 
the stem of the Cabbage Palm (T2). 
 
2022/0227/T. 10 Dartmouth Park Avenue 
I am concerned that removing 1.5m from the Yew will reduce its amenity value 
and become ‘lollipop’ like.  Would you consider giving it a TPO to preserve this 
large Yew tree further? 
I could not see any disease on this mature Plum tree.  Therefore ‘no comment’. 
 
Unable as yet to view the trees at the rear of 33A and/or 33 Dartmouth Park 
Avenue. 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


